
 

 

Circular No (15) for 2017 

on launching Employee Wellness Guidance Framework  

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities   

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  

As part of the Authority’s ongoing efforts to support successful 

implementation of HR Strategy in the Federal Government in order to 

create a positive and motivating work environment for employees; 

And following completion of the Guidance Framework for Employee 

Wellness Program prepared by the Authority, as well as the Smart App. 

for Federal Government employees’ discounts program ‘Imtyazat’;  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (has the 

pleasure of inviting you to attend the launch workshop for the above two 

projects, to be held on Thursday, May 18, 2017, at 12,00 noon, at Grand 

Hayatt Dubai - Al Ameera Ballroom. 

You are, therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit in 

your entity to attend the event at the time determined above   

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on: May 15, 2017  


